
 

Lived Experience Consultation 

Review of the NT Mental 
Health and Related Services Act 

About: 

The NT Government is reviewing 
the Mental Health and Related 
Services Act 1998.  NT Health 
wants to hear the community’s 
views about how mental health 
treatment and care is regulated in 
the Northern Territory. 

This consultation is open only to 
people with individual 
experiences of mental health 
challenges and their family 
members or loved ones.   

The consultation will include 
potential changes relating to the 
Act including: 

- Rights of the Patient 
- Admission and treatment 
- Nominated support person 
- Cultural security 
- Ground leave at the 

Hospital 
- Restrictive practices 

For more information about this 
event contact the NT Lived 
Experience Network or go to our 
website. 

www.livedexperiencent.net  

To read the NTG discussion paper 
relating to the Review go to: 

www.health.nt.gov.au/strategies-
and-reviews/nt-health-reviews  

Event Details: 

Date: Monday 3rd of May 2021 

Time: 10 am to 3 pm  

Venue: Palmerston Library 
Community Room, Goyder 
Square, Palmerston 

Lunch and refreshments will be 
provided.  To ensure we are 
COVID safe please RSVP by 
Thursday the 29th of April. 

RSVP: 
contact@livedexperiencent.net 
or 0438 022 032  


